From: Piers Warne—
Sent: 18 February 2021 11:52
Subject: Mariners rest premises licence review

Dear-l hope this email finds you well.

| act for the premises licence holder, hawthorn Leisure. | have been sent a copy of the review
documents and | have made preliminary contact with the police officer leading the review.

Please accept this email as a formal representation on behalf of the premises licence holder, We will
want to appear before the licensing committee at the final hearing of this matter and will confirm who
will be in attendance nearer the time.

Please can you forward to me any representations you receive in order that | can look to engage with
those parties as soon as possible.

[ look forward to hearing from you in due course with further details and a hearing date.
Kind regards
Piers

Piers Warne
Legal Director
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